
From: Lee, Siow-Ming  

Sent: 06 April 2022 13:42 

To: Planning 

Subject: Re: 2022/1187/T 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

As an Albert street resident, I strongly objected to the request of felling of listed 

trees above by Central and Cecil Housing Association insurer. We already have 

lost too many matured trees at Camden and losing the listed tress will affect the 

biodiversity and air quality of our Albert Street area. The trees are located quite 

a distance from their grade 2 listed building and should be preserved. All that is 

required is further pruning rather than felling the precious listed trees. 

 

Regards. 

 

Prof Siow M lee 

135 Albert Street 

London NW1 7NB 

 


